

Ambition · Pride · Success

18th December 2019

## Dear Parent/Carer

We would firstly like to congratulate all our Year 11 students on their mature and focused approach to their mock examinations. Students have received their grades today during assembly, and will be sharing these with you when they get home. For all students, the exams have highlighted areas for them to work on and skills to practise.

Attached to this email is an outline of the work set by each subject for students to complete over the Christmas period. While we do want students to have a restful holiday, this is also an excellent time for them to consolidate their knowledge and skills and to plug any gaps they may have. On their return in January, teachers will be going through this work and students will have the opportunity to go over aspects they are unclear about with their teachers over the next term.

Thank you for all your support this year and we wish you and your family a very merry Christmas and a happy 2020!

Kind regards

Ms K Just Vice Principal Mr E Macaulay

Year Achievement Coordinator – Year 11

